
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Alaskan Way Viaduct
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2008 5:26 PM
To: Alaskan Way Viaduct
Subject: FW: Added Stakeholder Advisory Committee Briefing - Dec. 16, 2008
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/25/2009

The following information was just sent to the Stakeholder Advisory Committee. 
 

From: Alaskan Way Viaduct  
Sent: Friday, December 12, 2008 5:14 PM 
To: Alaskan Way Viaduct 
Subject: Added Stakeholder Advisory Committee Briefing - Dec. 16, 2008 
 
Stakeholder Advisory Committee: 
  
Due to the level of interest in a bored tunnel at last night’s Stakeholder Advisory Committee meeting, we 
have scheduled a briefing on Tuesday, Dec. 16, 2008, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at PSRC - 1011 Western 
Ave., Suite 500. Bored tunnel experts representing WSDOT and Cascadia Center will be on-hand to 
discuss conceptual designs, costs and assumptions. An agenda will be e-mailed on Monday. 
  
We know that this is a last minute addition to the SAC schedule and understand if you cannot attend. 
Presentations and materials will be available after the briefing. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Amy Grotefendt at 206-295-9846. 
  
Regards, 
  
Ron Paananen, Deputy Administrator 
Urban Corridors Office 
Washington State Department of Transportation 
  
Ron Posthuma, Assistant Director 
King County Department of Transportation 
  
Robert Powers, Deputy Director 
Seattle Department of Transportation 


